
MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 19, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

PART OF THE MINISTRY OF WRVM RADIO IS HOSTING CONCERTS IN OUR LISTENING 

AREA. THROUGH THESE EVENTS WE HAVE MADE MANY NEW FRIENDS, AND GAINED NEW 

LISTENERS. LISTENERS LIKE THIS ONE WHO WROTE FOR LETTER MONTH LAST 

SEPTEMBER. 

[TOMAHAWK – JEANNINE]  DEAR FRIENDS AT WRVM RADIO. I WANTED TO WRITE YOU A 

NOTE SINCE IT IS LETTER MONTH TO LET YOU KNOW HOW MUCH I APPRECIATE YOUR RADIO 

STATION. I HAVE NEVER WRITTEN BEFORE. SO SINCE I LEARNED IT WAS LETTER MONTH WHAT 

BETTER TIME THAN NOW! I ATTENDED THE BOOTH BROTHERS CONCERT AT WAUSAU EAST 

HIGH SCHOOL LAST THURSDAY EVENING AND I WAS SO IMPRESSED BY THE PROGRAM. I HAD 

WATCHED A DVD AHEAD OF TIME BEFORE ATTENDING THE EVENT BUT IT COULD NOT 

COMPARE TO THE LIVE SHOW. THE IMPECCABLE PERFORMANCE AND FLAWLESS HARMONY 

(AND RON’S HUMOR) WAS TRULY AWE INSPIRING. MANY THANKS TO ALL WHO PLAYED A PART 

IN PUTTING THIS EVENT TOGETHER. IT INSPIRED SO MANY. I WANTED TO GIVE AN OFFERING 

FOR YOUR TRANSMITTER FUND; THERE WA A NEED THAT WAS EXPRESSED DURING THE 

SHOW AND I WANTED TO GIVE BACK A SMALL PORTION OF MY APPRECIATION. THANKS FOR 

ALL YOU DO TIRELESSLY TO BLESS SO MANY OVER THE AIRWAVES TO GIVE ‘HIS MESSAGE’. 

THAT WAS A GREAT CONCERT. AND I AGREE, THERE IS NOTHING LIKE HEARING THESE 

GROUPS LIVE IN CONCERT COMPARED TO HEARING THEM OVER THE RADIO OR 

WATCHING A DVD. AND THANKS TO MANY LISTENERS WHO HELPED, THE TRANSMITTER 

FUND WAS MET. AND THE NEW TRANSMITTER HAS BEEN ORDERED. 

MARCH 27TH YOU HAVE ANOTHER OPPORTUNITY TO EXPERIENCE ONE OF THE GROUPS 

WE PLAN LIVE IN CONCERT WHEN LEGACY FIVE COMES TO OUR AREA. MORE 

SPECIFICALLY, THE CONCERT IS BEING HELD AT CALVARY BIBLE CHURCH IN NEENAH. 

WE APPRECIATE THE CHURCH OPENING THEIR DOORS AND ALLOWING US TO USE THEIR 

BEAUTIFUL FACILITY TO HOST THIS CONCERT. ADVANCE TICKETS ARE $15 BUT, IF YOU 

PURCHASE YOUR TICKETS BY THIS FRIDAY THE 21ST, YOU’LL SAVE $3 PER TICKET. YOU 

CAN PURCHASE THEM ONLINE AT WRVM.ORG OR BY CALLING DURING OUR REGULAR 

OFFICE HOURS 920-842-2900. YOU’LL NOT WANT TO MISS HEARING LEGACY FIVE, LIVE IN 

CONCERT, ON FRIDAY, MARCH 27TH. 

THE WRVM RADIO MINISTRIES ARE LISTENER SUPPORTED. YOUR PRAYERS AND GIFTS 

KEEP US ON THE AIR. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


